
 

 
25 November 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
RE: CHANGES TO THE CALENDAR DURING FEBRUARY AND MARCH 

 
I am writing to keep you up to date with events scheduled in the calendar for the 
last week in February and the first two weeks in March.  To enable students to be 
given the widest opportunity to take part in a number of exciting experiences 
scheduled at this time of year we have made a few changes to dates which you 
should be aware of.   
 

EventEventEventEvent    DateDateDateDate    Year GroupYear GroupYear GroupYear Group    
Tanzania Trip 28 February – 8 March 9 and 10 
Midsummer Night’s Dream 
School Production 

16 March – 19 March 7-13 

Geography, Biology and ESS Trip 20 March – 24 March 12 
IB Recital 11 March 12 and 13 
 
I hope these minor changes will not inconvenience you.  Please do contact me at  
c-share@bisspuxi.com if you have any concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Share 
Head of Secondary 
 
 
 


